
Elementary School Vice Principal’s Welcome Message 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

As the Vice Principal of the Elementary School of TIS, it is an honor and 

privilege to work with such outstanding students, parents, teachers, staff and 

members of the community. The students are my top priority, and I believe in 

the ability and potential of every student to learn. It is my belief that our 

children of today are our tomorrow leaders. At TIS, we strive daily to ensure 

academic achievement while providing a safe and supporting learning 

environment. 

I am so proud of the accomplishments of last academic year. You have had 

your challenges but overcome them with self-determination and patience. 

Thanks for the love, laughter and happiness you bring into our lives. There is 

so much ahead for you. 

Keep reaching for your dreams! 

Hope all your dreams come true! 

 

M. Shater Hosseini 

Elementary School Vice Principal 
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